
Doris Anderman
Williamsport,PA/Vienna,ME
LD 1763
As a summer resident of Flying Pond for the past 63 years, I have a vested interest in 
seeing this bill pass. Flying Pond is a small lake and people have been working hard 
to keep invasive species out of Flying Pond. Non- water dependent structures could 
lead to Flying Pond’s demise because of shoreline erosion caused by these floating 
structures. Even more frightening is what could happen to our water quality because 
of raw sewage being dumped in the lake. The thought of my grandchildren and future 
generations no longer being able to swim in the pond that I have enjoyed since a 
child, angers and sickens me. Please allow this bill to pass. My family lives in a two 
room cabin with no electricity. We are not asking for this because we are moguls 
trying to maintain our property values. I ask because Flying Pond is our family’s 
“Brigadoon”. 


